
Public Meeting 
TIRZ 17 Regional Drainage Study 

June 29, 2011 
 
In response to the continued focus on drainage needs in the TIRZ 17 area, the TIRZ 17 Redevelopment 
Authority plans to hold a public meeting to review the results of the recently completed Regional 
Drainage Study and to review drainage projects in the TIRZ 17 Capital Improvement Project Plan.  The 
format for the event will include a formal slide presentation and information stations where the public 
can view exhibits and ask questions.   
 
As noted above, the meeting will be held June 29, 2011 and will begin at 6:00 pm and end at 9:00 pm.  It 
will be held in the Houston Community College’s Spring Branch Campus’ Performing Arts Center, in 
Theater 2.  We anticipate the following schedule: 
 

 6:00 pm-6:30 pm  Open House 

 6:30 pm-7:15 pm  Presentation 

 7:15 pm-7:45 pm  Question and Answers 

 7:45 pm-9:00 pm  Open House 
 
A copy of the draft TIRZ 17 Regional Drainage Study can be found on the TIRZ 17 website at 
www.houstontirz17.org. 
 

http://www.houstontirz17.org/

